
How to test for Little Fire Ants:
Use a little peanut butter on a chopstick and leave them in several areas for about one
hour. Any ants collected should be put in a sealable plastic bag, placed in the freezer for
24 hours and dropped off or mailed to any HDOA office. An informational flyer may be
downloaded at: http://hdoa.hawaii.gov/pi/files/2014/05/LFASurvey.pdf
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In addition, the Department of Land and Natural Resources has produced
a three-minute video, “How to Test for Little Fire Ants,” which shows the
step-by-step procedure for testing for LFA. The video is available at:
https://vimeo.com/97558997

For updated information on LFA in Hawaii, go to the HDOA website at:
http://hdoa.hawaii.gov/pi/main/lfainfo/

PLEASE DO NOT:
• Mail live ants
• Move any plants you think may be infested
• Collect ants on tape

FOR MORE INFORMATION,
including management of LFA,
visit the Hawaii Ant Lab website:
www.littlefireants.com

Little Fire Ants

on Chopsticks
Monday, July 14, 2014

7:00 – 9:00 p.m.
Mililani Mauka Elementary Cafeteria

Community
MeetingPEST HOTLINE 

643-PEST (7378)




